
 
NEBOSH Enquiries About Results  
 
 
 
 

The British Safety Council supports the right of students studying NEBOSH courses to enquire about a 

result, to appeal against the outcome of that enquiry and it follows the NEBOSH procedures to ensure 

that such enquiries and appeals are dealt with in a thorough and equitable manner.  

Procedure 

1 If a student believes that their result does not match their reasonable expectations, they will be 

advised that an Enquiry About Result (EAR) must be made to NEBOSH in writing within 20 working 

days of the date of issue of the result to which their query relates.   

 


